
SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

January 16, 2014 

Barnhart Room in Carson Hall 

 
 

Attendees:  Adam Jones, Dana Peterson, Deaton Love, Doug Brooke, Hannah Vasey-Vehrs, 

Lynn Alvarez, Michelle Wygle and Beth Singler. 

 

The December 19, 2013 minutes were approved. 

 
Accident and Injury Report 

The committee reviewed the accident and injury report for December. 
 

Old Business  

Adam will follow-up with Gus Lim in Housing about the wood-related injuries. 

 

Deaton reported the AAA Millrace photocell light was replaced with a new fixture which is 

much brighter. 

 

Hannah told the group that over 90 people have registered for the Risk Summit on February 

5th. You may sign up for this on Making Tracks.  There will be in article in Aroundthe0 

shortly.  

 
New Business 

Hannah is in the process of finishing the OSHA 300 report.  It will be on the EHS/SAC website 

by February 1st.  Hannah will share incident rate information at our next meeting.  She 

believes we will have a slightly lower rate this year.  Adam would like to see a comparison 

to other universities if this is available.  

 
The next Safety Advisory Committee meeting is February 20th, 9:00-10:00 a.m. in the 

Barnhart Room in Carson. 

 

Submitted by Michelle Cottrell 

 


